
Name: ___________________________________

Directions: Create 
words using your cards. 
Each word should be a 

part of your word 
family. Only record real 

words. Choose one of 
your words to use in a 

sentence below.

The _______________
family lives here.
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Name: ___________________________________ Directions: Write four 
words that are a part 
of the word family. 

Draw a picture to show 
the word.

The _______________
family lives here.

©www.thecurriculumcorner.com



ap

©www.thecurriculumcorner.com

©www.thecurriculumcorner.com

c
p

l m tr r t
th s h ch sn

-ap word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



in
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w
p

d b tw st t
th f h ch sn

-in word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



it
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w
p

d b s k qu
m f h ch sn

-it word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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w
g

fl b s k c
m f h ch sn

-oat word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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w
pl

fl b d h c
m f j r sn

-ug word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



ut
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n
sh

c b d h l
m f j r g

-ut word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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sn
dr

b p t tr g
j s bl c th

-ack word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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sn
dr

n p t tr m
j s f c th

-ail word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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sn
b

r c t tr m
d l f w sh

-ake word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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sn
b

r c t g n
s l f w sh

-ame word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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sn
p

r c t m n
th v f w sh

-an word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



and

©www.thecurriculumcorner.com

©www.thecurriculumcorner.com

h
p

r b l m st
th s f w sh

-and word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



at
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h
p

r b c m ch
th s f w sh

-at word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



en
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c
p

h m d t ch
th s f wh n

-en word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



ice
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c
p

h m d r ch
th s f tw n

-ice word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 



ight
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c
p

l m br r fr
th s f tw n

-ight word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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c
p

l m br r t
th s h ch sh

-op word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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___ word family

This set includes 
letters that make real 
words and letters that 
do not make real words. 
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